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 Cyclescapes: Streets make cities! 
Conference devoted to the (urban) landscape of the future, in the interplay of 
traffic planning, architecture and a new mobility culture 

 

Innovative spatial strategies and architectures for the (bicycle-)city of the 
future are the focus of the conference “Cyclescapes: Cycling and Spatial 
Design,” that the Bauhaus Dessau Foundation is holding on November 7th, 2014, 
in cooperation with the German Cyclist’s Association (ADFC, Allgemeiner 
Deutscher Fahrrad-Club) and the Federal Environment Agency. Architects together 
with local and foreign experts on mobility and planning will present pioneering 
projects, initiatives, research findings, and current planning proposals from 
Germany and the Netherlands. Attendance is free of charge.  

Mobility designs the city: transportation infrastructures define spaces for 
urban planning action and have impact on the design of buildings and public 
spaces. How we perceive public (urban) space, and how we feel at home there, is 
decisively affected by how we move through that space. As city dwellers 
increasingly switch to using bicycles for transportation, great potentials but 
also challenges thus open up for urban design: the mobility transition is, 
above all, also a matter of architecture – of the development of urban spaces, 
regions, and landscapes. 

Active mobility – walking or cycling – is the fundamental and most common form 
of human locomotion. It entails a paradigm shift from the “car-friendly city” 
to vital urban spaces that also allow for new forms and scales in architecture 
and urban planning. The street is no longer simply a secured space of efficient 
transit. It becomes a gathering place and a space for people to linger, a 
setting for urban life, and it plays a decisive role in shaping the identity of 
individual urban spaces and landscapes. 

In addition to reviewing examples of best practices and current projects from 
Berlin, Tübingen, Mannheim, Dessau, and The Hague, the governing parameters for 
a mobility transition in architecture and urban design will also be examined 
and discussed at the conference – topics include national support strategies, 
the social-spatial potential of mobile slowness, the proliferation of new means 
of transport like pedelecs, and the interplay of traffic planning and 
architecture in the field. The symposium takes place in advance of the ADFC’s 
upcoming federal convention and welcomes not only avid cyclists but especially 
architects, planners, and municipal decision-makers to attend.  

Advance registration is requested by November 6, 2014, at info@adfc.de.  

 “Cyclescapes: Cycling and Spatial Design”: November 7, 2014, 11 am to 5 pm 
in the auditorium of the Bauhaus Dessau Foundation, attendance is free of 
charge. 
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